
Executive Order titled, “Exclusions from Federal
Labor-Management Relations Programs”

 
NATCA Members, 
 
Last night, NATCA became aware of the Executive Order titled, “Exclusions
from Federal Labor-Management Relations Programs.” NATCA leadership and
staff have been reviewing it. We are analyzing its effects on NATCA’s
members and our established collective bargaining relationships in both the
Federal Aviation Administration and Department of Defense. As that analysis
progresses, we will share it you.
 
The United States National Airspace System is the most complex in the
world. NATCA’s members are the reason it is the safest and most efficient in
the world. Our long-term collaborative relationship with the FAA on procedures
and modernization makes the system safer for the American flying public and
delivers new programs faster and more cost-effectively for the American
taxpayer. NATCA remains committed to working with Secretary Duffy to fully
staff the air traffic control system by hiring and training the next generation of
air traffic controllers, retaining experienced air traffic controllers, and
modernizing the air traffic control system.

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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